
Friends of Troopers Hill AGM 2015

4th December 2015 7.15 - 9.00pm 
at Summerhill Methodist Church

Present:

Keith and May; Richard; David; John and Carol; Kit; Susan and Rob; Susan (C); Margaret (G); 
Kevin; Norman; Clare; Margaret (W); Judith; Rod.

Introduction

Susan introduced the evening.

Review of 2015

Rob presented a slide show with photos from the activities of Friends of Troopers Hill over the last 
year.

Accounts & Budget

A copy of the accounts was presented to the meeting and approved.

It was noted that Friends of Troopers Hill had sufficient funds for the planned events in 2016. 
Thanks were given for their continued support in donations to Beese's. St George Strollers had 
benefited from a substantial grant from Sovereign Housing Association.

Constitution

No changes were proposed.

Elections

Susan was re-elected as Chair for 2016.
Norman was re-elected as Treasurer. 
Margaret (W) was elected as Secretary.
Chris and Rob were re-elected as committee members.
Rod was elected as a new committee member.

Rob thanked Kit & Helen who were standing down from the committee for their contributions over 
many years. Both would continue to be involved with Friends of Troopers Hill until they move 
away from the area later in 2016.

Margaret being elected as secretary would replace Helen as signatory on the Friends of Troopers 
Hill bank account. Action: Norman


